
			
	
	

INVITATION	FOR	NEW	BOARD	MEMBERS	
	
About	SE5	Forum	for	Camberwell	
The	SE5	Forum	is	a	grassroots,	non-political	community	organisation,	which	works	for	the	improvement	
of	Camberwell	to	benefit	all	members	of	our	diverse	community.	The	forum	was	set	up	to	be	the	eyes,	
ears	and	voice	of	the	community;	to	see	and	understand	what	is	happening	within	the	area	and	to	listen	
to	concerns	and	raise	them	with	the	relevant	agencies	or	organisations.	
	
The	SE5	Forum	Board	
The	SE5	Forum	is	coordinated	by	a	Board	of	up	to	18	members.	We	need	Camberwell	people	to	
volunteer	for	the	SE5	Forum	Board	to	make	the	Forum	as	effective	and	as	representative	of	all	parts	of	
Camberwell	as	possible.	Why	not	volunteer	yourself	or	propose	someone	who	you	know	would	be	a	
good	representative	of	your	part	of	Camberwell	or	your	Camberwell	organisation?	You	can	get	more	
involved	in	your	area,	develop	skills	and	make	a	contribution	to	Camberwell.	It's	interesting	and	fun.		
	
What’s	involved?	
We	need	people	who	can	attend	the	Board’s	meetings	in	2018-2019	and	actively	participate	in	shaping	
the	Board’s	discussions	and	directing	the	Forum’s	work.	Board	meetings	are	usually	held	on	the	first	
Wednesday	of	every	month	(except	August),	11	times	per	year.	Board	members	also	participate	in	one	or	
more	of	the	Forum’s	projects	in	its	priority	areas	of	Business,	Transport	and	Identity	in	Camberwell.	
	
How	do	I	express	interest?	
Potential	board	members	need	to	be	proposed	and	seconded.	The	2018–2019	Board	members	will	be	
elected	at	the	SE5	Forum’s	2018	Annual	General	Meeting	(AGM),	which	will	be	held	on	Wednesday	19th	
September,	6.30-8.30pm,	in	Room	3,	Camberwell	Library,	Camberwell	Green,	London	SE5	7AL.		
	
If	you	would	like	to	become	a	member	of	the	board	or	propose	another	member,	please	email	your	
nomination	to	admin@se5forum.org.uk,	stating	the	name	and	contact	details	of	the	potential	board	
member,	the	person	proposing	and	the	person	seconding	the	nomination.	Please	briefly	say	why	you	
would	like	to	join	the	Board	and	what	skills,	experience	or	areas	of	interest	you	would	bring.	Please	note,	
you	can	either	propose	or	second	your	own	nomination,	but	not	both.	
	
Nominations	should	be	sent	no	later	than	7pm	on	4	September	2018.		
	
It	is	always	helpful	for	those	nominated	to	attend	the	AGM	on	19	September,	6.30-8.30pm,	at	
Camberwell	Library,	to	meet	the	other	membership	of	the	Forum	on	the	night.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	joining	the	board,	please	email:	admin@se5forum.org.uk.		
	
We	look	forward	to	hearing	from	you!	Thank	you,	as	always,	for	your	participation	in	making	Camberwell	
the	vibrant	community	it	is.	
	
Barbara	Pattinson	
Chair,	SE5	Forum	for	Camberwell	 	
020	7274	8045	
07758	449	162	
chair@se5forum.org.uk	
www.se5forum.org.uk	


